

Wellington North Power Inc.

290 Queen Street West, PO Box 359, Mount Forest, ON N0G 2L0

Phone: 519.323.1710 Fax: 519 323 2425

Email: wnp@wellingtonnorthpower.com

www.wellingtonnorthpower.com

September 25, 2012

Ontario Energy Board Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 2300 Yonge Street Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Wellington North Power Inc.'s 2012 Distribution Rate Application

Board File No. EB-2011-0249

Following the Board's Decision and Order, issued on September 20, 2012, relating to Wellington North Power Inc.'s 2012 Distribution Rate Application (EB-2011-0249), the LDC wishes to confirm that it has received no concerns from either Board Staff or Intervenors. Consequently there are no responses required from the Applicant.

Furthermore, Wellington North Power has no issues or comments with the Decision and Order.

Should the Board have questions regarding this matter please contact Richard Bucknall at rbucknall@wellingtonnorthpower.com or myself at jrosebrugh@wellingtonnorthpower.com or call 519-323-1710.

Yours truly,

Judy Rosebrugh President & CEO

Wellington North Power Inc.

290 Queen Street West, P.O. Box 359

Mount Forest, ON N0G 2L0

Phone:

519-323-1710

Fax:

519-323-2425